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The meeting was called to order by Chairman Brann at 9:00 a.m. 
 
The Clerk took attendance: 
 
 Present: Brann, Afendoulis, Whiteford, Yaroch, Peterson, Santana  
 Absent: none 
 Excused: none 
 
Rep. Afendoulis made a motion to approve minutes for the LARA/DIFS Subcommittee meeting on 
March 9, 2017, which was approved by unanimous vote. 
 
Mr. Mark Long, Director of the Workers' Compensation Agency, gave a presentation providing an 
overview of the agency's operations, budget, and administration of the First Responder Presumed 
Coverage program. 
 
Mr. Long responded to questions posed by members of the subcommittee. 
 
Mr. Larry Horvath, Director of the Bureau of Community and Health Systems, and Mr. Mark 
Jansen, Director of the Child Care Licensing Division, presented on the bureau's operations, budget, 
and the need for funding to conduct additional child care licensing requirements. 
 
Mr. Horvath and Mr. Jansen responded to questions posed by members of the subcommittee. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by Chairman Brann at 10:06 a.m. 


